
64 Campbell Street
Helensburgh
G84 9QW

Tel-01436 670724
debs.dennett123@gmail.com

 

25th April 2018

FAO Mrs Shona Barton
Argyll & Bute Council

Dear Shona,

Further to our telephone conversation earlier this week, please accept this letter as a formal request for funding for the 
Twinning Association. 

After a very successful visit in July 2017 bringing cultural and economic benefit to Helensburgh, we are now focussed 
on the trip to France in 2019 (Planned and booked in this Financial Year). The committee propose to use the funds to 
put towards the ever-increasing transport costs when we are in France (£1169.93 in 2015). Specifically, we plan to 
make it that the children/young people will have free travel when we go to France making the Association appeal more 
to local families and a younger dynamic. 

Our committee would welcome the support of elected members in maintaining this twinning link and its associated 
costs.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Deborah Dennett
Secretary, Helensburgh and District Twinning Assoc.     


